From:

To: Licensing
Subject: The Rose & Crown Pub & Restaurant, Cop Hill, Slaithwaite, HD75XA
Date: 18 June 2020 10:31:53

We understand that the licensee of the a/m establishment has been advised that. must
re-apply for. license due to alleged infringements of Covid-19 Lockdown Regulations.

Our understanding is that there have been no infringements of these requirements, and
that social distancing has been maintained at all times. Further, that people present during
the visit of Police have confirmed that fact & that the Police were satisfied in that regard.
Every safeguard with regard to reducing chance of infection had been implemented.

For many years, the Licensee,_ has most professionally managed & run.

establishment , to the benefit of the local community. In the recent months of the Covid-
19 Iockdown,. has on many occasions obtained essential supplies for vulnerable local

people.

It is to be hoped that good sense will prevail & that the license will be renewed without
delay & the licensee will be able to continue to provide. excellent service to the

community.

We thank you in advance for your logical consideration of this matter.






